
Every  
Gift  

Matters
“The scholarship I received comes as a welcome relief to  
a very busy life. 

I am founding member of the history club and a four-year 
volunteer at the Jaffrey Head Start Program. 

My goal is to attend law school following graduation and  
work for an organization such as the National Center for 
Missing and Exploited Children. 

The Apollon Valakis Scholarship has aided me so much  
this past year. 

In the future, perhaps I can aid a student at Franklin Pierce 
University, as you have with your kindness and generosity.“

      Sincerely,  
Cassandra Erler ‘16 
Constantia, NY 
American History

Support the Pierce  
Annual Fund Today.

Visit franklinpierce.edu/give 
or call (603) 899-4032


